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I strongly oppose this new tax.  The State adds new programs with new and likely 

permanent funding to Oregon's budget every year rather than properly funding core 

responsibilities first, such as ODOT, and making sure those core functions spend our 

tax dollars prudently and efficiently.  The budget of this small and getting smaller 

state has grown to an indefensible level to fund this ever bigger state government.  It 

is time to stop this bloat and stop increasing taxes on Oregonians.  Eliminate newer 

programs and redirect those funds to core State responsibilities.   


